Carmichaels Area District Office

Mr. Craig Baily, Superintendent 225 North Vine Street N -
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Mr. Geno Virgili
President

Mardo Masonry

111 Ankrom Road
Waynesburg, PA 15370

Dear Geno::

I am writing to thank you for your generous donation to the 2" Annual Carmichaels Softball
Night at the Races on February 8. Your contribution of four Penguins tickets and a parking pass,
valued at $800 helped us put on our most successful event to date. We estimate the Penguins
raffle raised $2,000 in a short period of time.

Your contribution helped us raise the necessary funds to travel to Myrtle Beach, SC to compete
against teams from all across the east coast at the Cal Ripken Experience. We look forward to
possibly working together in the future.

Thank You,

David Briggs

Head Coach

Carmichaels High School Softball
724-255-5197
dbriggs@carmarea.org



